Kazakoff, Laura

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Sent: Friday, October 14, 2016 9:06 AM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: FW: Public hearing for 305 West41s Ave

From: Tony David "s.22(1) Personal and Confidential)"
Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2016 6:55 PM

To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Subject: Public hearing for 305 West41s Ave

Dear Mr. MAYOR

I have no objection to the proposed development. However often there is a problem of saturated parking all
over the area during Church functions. This will be compounded with the multiple 49 suites proposed . This is
very important for the neighbourhood as it will impact on parking availability increased noise and strewn
garbage. One sees litter directly across the houses secondary to the bus stop and the lack of a small garbage bin
at thIS bus stop.

Sincerely

MARCELLE DAVID

"s.22(1) Personal and Confidential)"





